
 

Good Afternoon Bexar County Sheriff’s Office Cellular on Patrol (C.O.P.) Members, 

On Monday September 19th, 2022 at 1800 hours the Balcones Creek Community (D10) is inviting the Cellular 

on Patrol program to their amenity center located at 28903 Paloma Oak; Boerne, Bexar Texas 78006 to have a 

C.O.P. membership drive for their community. Deputy Hernandez will be attending along other SCORE 

deputies and welcome any available C.O.P. member to help promote our program. We will have a table and 

set up to pass out Brochures, Applications and talk about our C.O.P. program along with a Crime Prevention 

Forum. If you are available, please bring ID Badge and C.O.P. attire if available. 

If you have any questions, you may return a reply to SCORE@bexar.org; reference Balcones Creek COP 

membership drive in the subject field.  

Thank you for all your continued commitment in being the “Eyes and Ears” for the community  

and the Bexar County Sheriff’s Office. 
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